
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

9. BOARD PROJECTS PROPOSALS – RESPONSES FROM BUSINESS UNITS 
 
 The Board received details of the responses from the City Streets and Parks and Waterways Unit to 

the list of project proposals submitted by the Board in July. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


